
Fix the Dugway
Public Input Event
The Town of Hawley needs your input!

Share your ideas for the future of West Hawley Road.

Free Food and Drinks

Wednesday, May 29, 2024
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

 

Hawley Town Offices
8 Pudding Hollow Road
 

ATTENTION HAWLEY RESIDENTS

The stretch of Route 8A (a.k.a. West Hawley Road), about a quarter mile south of the Charlemont 
town line, is suffering from failing retaining walls. It is also hazardous. Reconstructing this area will be 
an enormous undertaking that will need the support of the residents of Hawley. 

We want to hear what you think this section of West Hawley Road should look like in the future. 
Please join us to gather with your neighbors for food and conversation and to share your ideas for 
West Hawley Road.

If you can’t attend on May 29, we still want to hear from you. 

To take our survey, scan the QR code to the right, or visit: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/hawleydugway.

To request a paper copy of the survey, please call the Town Office 
at 413-339-5518.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/hawleydugway

